Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Bayview Middle School is proud to announce the sale of our 2018-2019 yearbook. Last year, we sold out of yearbooks and many students were not able to purchase this precious keepsake. This year, we are ordering in advance to ensure that no student who wants a yearbook is left behind! We have an amazing group of talented students who work hard to make this yearbook the best ever! Purchase your fully coloured, hard cover copy before Friday, March 22nd! After this strict deadline, you will not be able to order a yearbook through the school or the yearbook company. Many have tried only to be left disappointed.

To buy yearbooks:

To ensure that your payment is secure, we advise you to join “School Cash Online.” Once you register, you will easily and safely be able to pay for all school trips and purchases for this year and ALL remaining years that your child is in school. Some schools have a 100% sign up rate and students never have to worry about losing their money or forgetting it at home.

To register, go to this website:

https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/Registration/ProfileTabs

Although we don’t encourage it, for those who still want to pay in person, you can pay with cheque or cash to your child’s homeroom teacher before Friday February 8th, 2019. After this deadline, you must pay online through School Cash Online.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
